Hello SU Families,
 
We are finishing up our first full week of school and things are going great!  The drop off and pick up lines are running smoothly-we appreciate all of you that are following our procedures and helping to ensure everyone gets to and from school safely.  Here are some important announcements and upcoming events:
 
Safety Drills
This week we practiced three different kinds of drills.  Ask your student what they need to do to stay safe in a fire, severe weather, or external lockdown (when there is something unsafe happening outside of the building).
 
Extra Clothes
If you have a K-2 student, please consider putting a set of extra clothes in their backpack.  This is really helpful in case of spills or an accident.
 
Student Pick Up Reminders
If you are picking up your student early, you will need to come in to the office to sign them out.  Please bring your ID and let anyone who is picking up your student know they will need to bring their ID also.
 
DMPS One Run
The DMPS Foundation is hosting their annual DMPS One Run on September 23rd this year. This is a FREE 2-mile walk/run. For every person who registers, our school earns money! The more participants South Union has registered and attending, the more money we get for our school. AMAZING! 
 
Date: September 23rd 
Location: Water Works Park
Check in: 8-8:45am
Begins: 9 am
 
REGISTER AS A PARTICIPANT OR SUPPORTER: dmpsfoundation.org
 
Student Support Form
If there is anything your student or family needs support with, please click on the link below to fill out our student support form:
Student Support and Parent Feedback - Des Moines Public Schools (dmschools.org)
 
Important Dates
9/4 No School-Labor Day
9/20 Conferences 3-7
9/21 Conferences 3-5:30
9/21 Skate South Night
9/22 No School-Conferences and PD
9/25 No School
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Roger.Brannon@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

